

NR_key_name: D3DCAE04D17EC964852564BF0067FBB5
SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Laura Denk/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Ron Haron/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 06/23/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 3:13:21 PM
ComposedDate: 06/23/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 2:55:46 PM
Subject: Mohr Subpoena
Art Goldberg called Laura to discuss the Mohr subpoena; given that the subpoena was directed at a high-level FBI official, it would "raise eyebrows" and receive close attention by DOJ. I later called Goldberg to touch base with him. Dave Anderson is out this week so that the Mohr subpoena cannot be considered /approved until next week. Goldberg considers the return date (July 2) too soon, and has asked for an alternative date of mid or late July. I told him I would provide him one tomorrow. I was thinking July 24 (Thurs) or July 28 (Mon). Let me know.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: